
School Admissions, Children’s Services 
 Blackburn with Darwen Borough Council 

Ground Floor, 10 Duke Street, Blackburn, BB2 1DH 

 

 

                 Date: 19th October 2022 

Please ask for: Carol Grimshaw 

Telephone: 01254 666605 

Email: admissions@blackburn.gov.uk 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I attach the relevant documents relating to a consultation in respect of the coordinated admission 

scheme arrangements for Primary and Secondary school admissions in Blackburn with Darwen Borough 

Council for September 2024 admissions. Please can you ensure the consultation is drawn to the 

attention of parents/carers and shared with staff and governors at key meetings.  

All documents need to be uploaded to your website from Wednesday 19th October 2022 until 5pm 

Wednesday 7th December 2022. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Carol Grimshaw 

Head of Service, School Systems Support 


